
February 16, 1976 

Mr. W.L. Clark 
Assistant Director of Personnel , 

Labour Relations & Ancillary Services 
University of B.C. 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

Re: Ms. Heather MacNeill's grievance 

This is to advise you that the Union Grievance Committee agrees to the 
implementation of the University Labour Committee1s recommendation as to 
Ms. Heather MacNeill's grievance. Please proceed as stated. 

Sincerely 

Marcel Dionne 
Chairperson Grievance Committee 
A. U. C • E. Loca 1 1 


